
I strongly oppose creating a legislative management study to determine whether libraries under 
the direction of the State Board of Higher Education need to retain original texts in their 
collection. Many others who have already submitted testimony in opposition have lined out 
perfectly the many pitfalls of researching this topic.

I ask you to vote NO on this issue.


Sandi L. Bates

Private citizen


